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Hello……My Name is Ms. Carrie


I am so excited to begin the new school year.   This is my fifth year teaching the Pre-k 2 class.  I am excited to continue working with this age group!  I have a degree in Elementary Education with an Emphasis in Early Childhood.  I have lived all over the State of Wyoming and currently have been in Laramie for 7 years.   


I am happy to announce that Ms. Sara will assist me in the classroom this year.  She has worked for The Open School for the past year assisting Ms. Amber and working summer school.  She just recently got married this month…exciting!  I am very excited to use have her in my class this year.  


An open house will be held on August 21st from 9am-12pm.  This will be a great time to get acquainted with the classroom, school, and teachers.  In addition to the open house, we will have two parent orientations - one for NEW parents August 21st at 6:00pm and the other for RETURNING parents August 28th at 6:00pm.  The first day of school is August 23rd and will end at 11:30.  
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Welcome to Pre-K!











Things to bring to school:


Indoor shoes or slippers


Water bottle 


Change of clothing


Sunscreen


A Box of Kleenex
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Enrichments will begin mid-September.  I will list dates and times in both my newsletter and lesson plans. 








I have a snack sign-up sheet on the parent bulletin board by the door.  Please pick a day and write your child’s name on that day.  Please send enough snacks for the children on the day you sign up for.  I will have a list of how many kids attend that day by the snack calendar.  


 


Newsletters and lesson plans will be emailed to you weekly and will be posted to our website.  Also, don’t forget to add me on remind – I use this app often to send reminders and photos.  Enter this number 81010, text this message @d6b9a8.  Then you will be added.  If you need help with this, let me know.  





Parent Involvement:


Parents are more than welcome in the classroom.  If you have a hobby or special skill that you would like to teach or share, let me know and we will arrange a time for you to come in.  If you would like to help with centers, go on field trips, or help in any way, please let me know(. 





The Open School									email: 


Phone: 307-745-7256   					           prek2class@laramieopenschool.org








